For those of you who are not aware:

The Allied Health Practitioners Act No. 33 of 2006

IS passed in Parliament.

To practice legally in St. Lucia, you will be required
to register and obtain a License. A Council has been

established to facilitate registration.

For more information, please contact us at:

The Allied Health Council
Conway Business Centre
Conway Post Office
Waterfront

Castries

Tel. No. 1 (758) 452-6757
E-mail: ahpcstlucia@gmail.com




